
SHIP BOTTOM 
RESIDENTS

Due to recycling grant funds
Ship Bottom Borough will be distributing  one 

new recycling bin per property

You may pick your can up at the
6th Street Public Works Yard

June  11th, 18th, and 25th between 
the hours 9:00am – 12:00pm

Proof of Residency is required for pick-up

If you have questions please contact the 
Recycling Coordinator, Robert Rossi

at (609) 494-2171 X131
or the Municipal Clerk’s Offi ce at X116


